
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS26618

Several non-governmental employers and their employees are enrolled in PERSI. This bill states that, after
the effective date, no new non-governmental employeemay be added to the PERSI rolls. Existing employees
are not affected.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation will improve the tax-payer's liability in relation to PERSI by eventually, through attrition,
removing non-governmental employees from the system.

Contact:
Representative Steven Harris
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).

Statement of Purpose / Fiscal Note H0069


